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AWARD NOTIFICATION LETTER 

 
April 22, 2025 

 

 
RE: RFP 2024-0286-PW - CR-55A General Goodwin Road improvements 

 
This letter is notification of contract award to WSP for RFP 2024-0286-PW - CR-55A General Goodwin 
Road improvements. Please be advised that the Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
approved the contract with WSP to provide Design services for  CR-55A General Goodwin Road 
improvements. 

On behalf of Santa Fe County, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to everyone that 
participated in the very important project. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Procurement Specialist Senior  
Santa Fe County Purchasing Division 
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